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On b@hd_/f Ofthe Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST), we honor
Director Richard Lindstrom, State Center Regional Training Facility, Fresno City College, representing
the California Academy Directors Association (CADA) and long-standing member of the Commission’s
Advisory Committe for his outstanding and dedicated service to the men and women of California
law enforcement. As a retired officer and long-time trainer of peace officers, Richard has dedicated his
professional life to ensuring that officers receive the best possible training before embarking on their
law enforcement careers and for those professionals in need of continuing education.

His experience and insight have been invaluable in his service as a tenured member of the
Commission’s Advisory Committee. His wisdom and commitment to excellence are consistently evident
in the opinions he expresses and the advice he offers. Though not retiring as Director of the State
Center Regional Training Facility, his decision to pass the reins to another member of CADA to serve
on the Commission’s Advisory Committee reflects his integrity and desire to prepare others to continue
to advance the professionalism of California law enforcement.

The Commission thanks Director Lindstrom for his seven years of service on the Commission’s
Advisory Committee and wishes him every success in his future endeavors.
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